
Phone : +91 484 2736611  |   Website : www.viswajyothi.org   |   Email : kg@viswajyothi.org 

VISWAJYOTHI KINDERGARTEN 
ANGAMALY

July 2024

Phone : +91 484 2736611  |   Website : www.viswajyothi.org   |   Email : kg@viswajyothi.org 

Cheers to amazing parents! 
Happy Parents' Day!When we look back at our own early 

years,  the memories that stand out 
most vividly are often tied to simple, 
everyday experiences. These small 
moments, which might have seemed 
insignificant at the time, become our 
most cherished memories and form 
the fabric of our lives.

In the vibrant world of kindergarten, 
we understand how a kind word of 
encouragement, a supportive hand 
during new activities, or even a simple 
smile in the morning can significantly 
influence a child's confidence, joy and 
eagerness to learn. This holds true at 
home as well, where the little things 
you do together often become your 
children’s most treasured memories.

Your involvement in your child’s 
education-whether it’s helping with 
homework, participating in school 
events or simply spending quality time 
together-greatly impacts their overall 
development. Every bedtime story, 
family meal, or playful interaction 
contributes to your child’s sense of 
security, joy and growth. These small, 
yet meaningful experiences lay the 
foundation for their future and make 
their childhood truly special.

Together, let us help our 
children build a lifetime 
of wonderful memories.  

Warm regards,
Ms Sajani Susan Philip
HEADMISTRESS

Dear Parents,

Children created appreciation certificates to celebrate Parents' 
Day and express their gratitude

''Children are sacred treasures entrusted to you by God''
Chavarul (For Parents)
Saint Kuriakose Elias Chavara  



Healthy Bites, Happy Hearts! - International Fruits Day 

Clicks to Creativity - Our New Computer Lab

International Fruits Day was a burst of vibrant colours, joyful smiles and fun activities that celebrated the 
many benefits of fruits.

Show and Tell

Fruit Carving

Choco Banana Treat



Turning Crafts into Eco-Friendly Choices! - Paper Bag Day

Our little ones had fun decorating paper bags and learning how small steps can make a big difference. 
#PaperBagDay

Parent Orientation

Congratulations and Best wishes to the new PTA team

The parent orientation, held on July 6th, was graced by Mr. Binesh K. Menon, Principal of Canadian Central 
School Muvattupuzha. His engaging and informative talk offered valuable insights and was thoroughly 
enjoyed by all.
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